
 

St. Monica’s Play School & Kindergarten(Tsuen Wan) 
 

Tel：2413 7320 / 2413 7220  Fax no.：24137822   Website：www.stmonicatw.edu.hk 
  

 Notice 9  
1. Please sign the Children Development Assessment Report (November). 

 

2. For counting and ordering the books and stationery during Christmas 

holidays, please fill in and return the authorization letter together with 

the crossed cheque with total amount of the orderings to class teachers 

with folder on or before 13th December (Monday). If choosing to order part 

of the learning materials, please write down the name of the book in 

possessions with the children name and return to class teacher. The 

difference will be refunded by cheque later. 

 

3. We are pleased to be on behalf of all teachers to invite parents and friends 

to participate in our school open day - All for children Christmas carnival 

on Dec 18 (Sat). Our school are hosting different colourful booth games 

and the children beloved creative events of Christmas artworks. 

Invitation cards are enclosed. Parents are also recommended to come along 

with family and friends to share happy moments with children. Due to the 

situation of Covid-19 outbreak, our school will adopt the related disease 

prevention measures and crowd control measures. Please refer to the 

attachment for more details. 

 

4. Details of Christmas Holidays:  

 

5. Leaflets attached to this notice. 
a. Kwai Ming Wu Memorial School of the Precious Blood – Activities leaflets (K3) 

Class Date Notes 

Half-Day 
Class 

N1-K3:20th December, 2021 -  31st January, 2022 
Class resumes on 3rd  

January, 2022 

Whole-Day 
Class 

N1-K3:During 22
nd
 – 23

rd
, 28

th
- 30

th
,December, 

2022, please contact class teacher if 
whole-day class support services are needed. 
(Class and school bus service are suspended) 

Class resumes on 3rd  
January, 2022 
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Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 

The Principal 

3rd December,2021 

 


